Memorandum of Understanding

(MOU) between Universiti

Utara Malaysia (UUM) and
Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS)
was signed on 28 December 2010.
The MOU was signed by Professor
Dr Mohamed Mustafa Ishak, UUM
Vice-Chancellor and Datuk DrAhmad
Faiz Abdul Hamid, UUM Deputy Vice
Chancellor (Alumni and Student
Affairs) and Associate Professor Dr
Kassim Hj Mansur, UUM Deputy
Vice Chancellor (Student Affairs
and Alumni) and Encik Abdullah
Hj Mohd Said, UMS Registrar
at the Executive Development
Centre (EDC-UUM). Also present
at the signing were Professor Dr.
Mahamad Tayib, Assistant Vice
Chancellor, College of Business,
UUM and Associate Professor Dr
Hjh Arsiah Hj Bahron, Dean, School
of Business and Economics, UMS.
The MOU is a result of discussion
and collaboration between UUM's
College of Business and UMS'’s
School of Business and Economics.
The activities to be covered under
the MOU include student and staff
exchange, academic and research
collaboration. An undergraduate
student exchange program will
commence in Semester 2 of the
2010/2011 Academic Year.






